# St Luke's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

21st April 2017





# Easter Season Alleluia, Alleluia



A warm welcome back to everyone and we wish you all the joys of the Easter season.

On Wednesday morning we waved goodbye to our year four pupils who have spent the last three days and two nights at Tattenhall. We are looking forward to welcoming them back and hearing all their exciting news. My grateful appreciation, to all the teaching staff, that have assisted the children on this trip.

You will also receive a letter outlining our Way, Truth and Life topics for this half term, this offers advice and a range of activities you can share with your child.

E.Murtaah

Head teacher.

# **Important Dates for your Diary**

**APRIL** 

Sun 23rd St George's Day –Mayors Event

Tues 25th April Yr 2 Assembly Parents Welcome 2.45pm

May

## Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday

w/c 8th May SAT'S week

Wed 10th May Yr 3/4 Football @Hillside Sch after school.

Mon/Tues 15/16th May Yr 3– Let's Walk

Tues 16th May Yr 1 Assembly 2.45pm parents welcome

Thurs/Fri 18/19th May Yr 4 Let's Walk

Fri 19th May Yr 5 /6–Stockport Air Raid Museum

Sat 20th May First Holy Communion 11.00am–St Luke's Catholic Church

Tues 23rd May—First Holy communion celebration at St Luke's Catholic Church 10.00am

Fri 26th May—School Closed. Half Term

School opens Monday 5th June

Tues 6th June Yr4 Assembly-Parents welcome

### **Twitter Accounts**

School Twitter feed: @stlukesfrodsham,

Reception: @FS2StLukesFrod Year 1: @Y1StLukesFrod Year 2: @Y2StLukesFrod Year 3: @Y3StLukesFrod Year 4: @Y4StLukesFrod Year 5: @Y5StLukesFrod

Year 6: @Y6StLukesFrod

#### Menu Week -1



Our new **Facebook** page can be found by searching for @stlukesfrodsham, 'Like' or 'Follow' the page to keep up-to-date with news updates. (This page is a direct link from our main Twitter feed).



# **Congratulations**

Well done to Anna Hind seen pictured here after she had done the Swimathon on Sunday 7th April

In 1 session, she swam over a mile - 75 lengths!

She got a Swimathon medal which she is wearing and also her swimming teacher awarded her badges and certificates for both 1500m and 1 mile, very proud!! Maybe a future swimming Olympian!!!



## Congratulations

Cian Garrard achieved a distinction for his recent piano exam Grade 1 with 133/150 marks. Well

done Cian a great



#### Cafod

We have had a big thank you from Chris Funnell the Supporter Donations Manager for Cafod for the £260.00 raised by our school in support of the East Africa Crisis Appeal. This much needed money will help desperate and vulnerable families with food, water, healthcare and sanitation, something we take for granted. Thank you for your generosity in helping to support some of the world's poorest people.

#### Thank you message from the Foodbank

'Please thank everyone involved at St Luke's School for their thoughtfulness in providing Easter Eggs at this special time of year. It is unlikely that people who are struggling to put food on the table would be able to afford to buy these Easter symbols so they will be all the more appreciated. Thank you again for your generosity.'

#### **Mission Together Boxes**

Thank you to all the people who have returned their mission together boxes. This was another one of our fund raising appeals during Lent. We kindly ask that all boxes are returned by next Friday.

Save the date!

Year 6 leavers prom has been booked



**Venue: Macs** 

Date: Saturday 8th July 2017

Time: 6-9pm

Cost: £20 approx. per child

Photo Booth, Pizza, drinks

For further details contact Allison

Connor: 07776238606